
Date: January 11, 2023 

To: Honorable Members of the Ethics Commission 

From: Heather Van Wijk, Ethics Officer 

Subject: LB Net Intranet Presentation 

The Ethics Commission (Commission) requested that staff give a high-level overview of the 
City’s Intranet services (internal communications network). Attached is the presentation for 
your review, to be discussed during the January 11, 2023 Commission meeting. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (562) 570-7443. 

ATTACHMENT: 

Intranet Presentation 

Cc: APRIL WALKER, DEPUTY CITY MANAGER 
JULIAN CERNUDA, ASSISTANT TO THE CITY MANAGER 
TAYLOR ANDERSON, DEPUTY CITY ATTORNEY 
JT NAGAYAMA, CITY CLERK ANALYST 
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LB NET ~ Homepage
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Policies Page
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Administrative Regulations Page
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Personnel Policies and Procedures Page
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Back to the homepage 
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Ethics Training Video



Thank you

Heather Van Wijk
Ethics Officer
562-570-7443
Heather.VanWijk@longbeach.gov

mailto:Julian.Cernuda@longbeach.gov
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